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registrants and nearly 150 attendees at three virtual open houses during this 
engagement period 

The Board unanimously approved the consultant's plan for public 

engagement at the February 21, 2020 meeting of the Board. 

5. What are the benefits of a Regional Growth Plan?

The significant pace of growth over the past decade highlighted challenges facing

our region, including water scarcity and uncoordinated growth patterns. As we

welcome the next million people to the region we must use public funds more

efficiently and minimize our impact on land, air and water. The Growth Plan

acknowledges the important role of natural systems in the region.

Table 3: Benefits of Compact TOD, and Synthesis Scenarios Compared to Business as Usual 
Scenario 

METRIC 

land Consumption per household 

Vehicle km traveled per household 

Road and Infrastructure Cost per 

household 

Water Consumption per 

household 

Energy Cost per household 

Total Carbon per household 

COMP.ACT OD 

PLACETYPE 

SYNTHESIS 

% Reduction Compared to the Business as Usual Scenario 

31% 47% 41% 

35% 32% 31% 

40% 38% 36% 

25% 24% 23% 

20% 19% 19% 

29% 28% 27% 
--- --·-- ·- -- --

6. I've been told the CMRB will increase municipal taxes, is this true?
No. There is no imposition of a cost-sharing formula in the plan. The plan

requires municipalities to discuss appropriate cost-sharing models for shared
development of infrastructure and ensure that corridors are protected for
potential future transit development. This is a more cost-effective way to
develop, as outlined above, and will save money on future infrastructure
investments in the region.

- -·-

7. Will the CMRB stop me from building a home,barn or another structure
on my land?
No. The CMRB was established to review and approve regionally significant

developments that may impact the systems that connect us together as a

region. Regionally significant developments are those that create 50 or more

dwelling units or a new employment area. Home-based businesses are excluded

from this requirement.










